CHIEF OF NAVAL AIR TRAINING

24 June 1985
Dear Dr. Garcia,

Thank you for your letter of 10 June 1985 regarding the problem of
Mr. Daniel J. Ramirez, Jr. I am aware of the allegation and have received a
package of documents from Mr. Ramirez.

I have been thoroughly briefed on the current status of his case. The
formal complaint has been accepted by the activity and an investigator requested
from the the appropriate Navy Civilian Personnel Command (NCPC) Region, in this
case NCPC South West Region in San Diego, CA. The personnel at NAS Chase Field
have processed the complaint in accordance with Navy procedure and in a timely
manner.

An investigator has been assigned and is expected to start the investigation
24 June 1985. The investigation will include a thorough review of the circum-
stances under which the alleged discrimination occurred. He will prepare a
report with recommended findings based on -facts and Title VII Case Law for review
by the Commanding Officer and Mr. Ramirez.

Be assured, Dr. Hector, that Mr. Ramirez has been, and will continue to be
afforded all his rights which includes the right to a representative at every
stage of the process.

I fully understand your strong interest in this case and that of the
American GI Forum. I am firmly committed to fair and equal treatment of all
employees of the Naval Air Training Command and will keep you advised of progress
in this case.

Sincerely,

J. S. DISHER
Rear Admiral, U. S. Navy

Dr. Hector P. Garcia

Founder, American GI Forum of the United States
1315 Bright Street

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405



